
 

From the Principal’s Desk 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

I have been impressed by how the children have settled into their classes this year and their behaviour, 

despite being stuck inside classrooms at break times due to the hot weather. 

 

The staff and the RSAS team are focussed on increasing attendance. We are tracking students carefully, 

making contact with parents/caregivers, and ensuring that the school is welcoming and positive for students 

who are returning after long absences.  

 

Our students have been asked to cater for a Natural Resources conference in March. They will provide 

lunches and morning teas for the delegates. It will be a great way to promote the school and our wonderful 

students.  

 

We have had many cases of illness in the school in the last 2 weeks. Please be aware that if you child/ren are 

showing any signs of sickness they should remain at home until signs of illness has gone. Children that are 

sent to the office ill will be sent home. 

 

The 2017 swimming carnival is tomorrow.  I hope this carnival will also allow parents and friends to meet 

and to promote fellowship and friendship.  
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                  This Friday 24th February. 
 

Don't forget your sunscreen, hats, water bottles and to wear 
your team colours. 

  

 

 

2017 Swimming Carnival                

Want to save money on your school fees? 
10% discount available until 24

th
 March! 

Are you eligible for school card? See the front office for an application form. 

Upcoming Dates to Remember... 
 

Swimming Carnival - Friday 24th February 

Governing Council Meeting- Monday 27
th

 February 

Adelaide Cup public holiday- Monday 13
th

 March 
 



Counsellors Corner 

Congratulations to the following students who have been nominated by their class as SRC Representatives. 

(Students in Year 2 and below do not have representatives from their class but take their issues/concerns to 

their buddy-class rep). 

 

Year 3/4   Caleigh & Anthony 

 

Year 4/5   Siteya & Emily 

 

Yeah 5/6   Harry & Kate 

 

Year 7   Kate & Shandor 

 

Year 8   Brilyanz & Nithesh 

 

Year 9   Max & Amber 

 

Year 10   Taylor & Dalila 

 

Year 11/12   TBA 

 

 

 

We invite all families to come along and celebrate Cultural Diversity at our Harmony Day assembly. 

 

When: Tuesday March 21st at 12pm 

 

Where: CPAS Gym 

 

Classes from across the school will be making short presentations.   

 

This will then be followed by a whole school shared lunch. 

Please bring a plate of food from your culture to share with each other.  

(***NO NUTS, NUT PRODUCTS or NUT OILS***) 

We also invite students to wear National or Cultural dress to celebrate the diversity of our great school and 

community. 

 

Belle Maduro 

Counsellor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our two Kids Helpline poster winners 

Ishka Maat and Nicole Perera 

 


